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 Newly Appointed BOE Executive Director 

Sacramento – We are pleased to announce the appointment of Ms. Brenda Fleming to Executive 
Director of the California State Board of Equalization. 
 
Ms. Fleming has over thirty years of experience working in state government. Ms. Fleming started her 
state career working for the California State Legislature. She joined the Office of Legislative Counsel's 
Legislative Data Center in January 1993 where she served in management roles, until her appointment 
to the Deputy Director position in 1999. Ms. Fleming has served as the CIO for the State Board of 
Equalization (BOE) from 2011 to 2017, with an interim appointment as BOE's acting Chief Deputy 
Director from October 2016 through June 2017, then appointed to Chief Deputy Director October 
2017 through December 2018.  Ms. Fleming then was appointed to Acting Executive Director 
December 28, 2018 through January 29, 2019.  
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